
 

From: Michael Chirgwin <mcmcwins@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 8:41 AM 
To: Tim Green <Tim.Green@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: “Objection to proposed DA 10646 – Digital Advertising Signs” 
 
I object strenuously to the further degradation of the streetscape of this historically significant 
precinct by simple profit driven activity by public utilities. Please heed the overwhelming public 
opposition to this mindless vandalism. 
Thank you 
Mike Chirgwin 
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